
December 20, 2021

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH IN WALTON
COUNTY CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY
Health Department Closed, December 23rd and 24th

Florida
HEALTH

WaltonCounty
Contact:
Patti Roberts, PIO
Patricia.roberts@flhealth.gov
850-892-8015

DeFuniak Springs, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Walton County’s (FDOH-

Walton) services will be closed on December 23rd and 24th, 2021.

FDOH-Walton offices will resume services on Monday, December 27th at their regular time. 

###

About the Florida Department of Health

The Florida Department of Health, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation

Board, works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through 

integrated state, county and community efforts.

For more information about the Florida Department of Health please visit 

www.FloridaHealth.gov.
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